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PE from September 2025: 

All children should come to school in PE 

track pants or shorts, PE T-shirts, school 

jumpers and trainers on the days below: 

 

Reception: Tuesday 

Y1: Tuesday 

Y2 : Tuesday 

Y3: Wednesday 

Y4: Wednesday  

Y5: Friday 

Y6: Friday 

Classes for September 2025 

Rec  Mrs. Holdbrook 

Y1  Mrs. Mackley 

Y2  Mrs. Cross 

Y3  Mrs. Hooley 

Y4  Mrs. Cooper and Mrs Brown 

Y5  Mrs. Wilson 

Y6  Mr. Cross 

 

All children are given a moving up session in 

next year’s classroom with their new   

teachers. 

‘Ye-Ha’ Y6 Show will be performed on Thursday 10th July @ 7pm  in the 

school hall. There will be an interval with refreshments and a raffle. The 

show should finish at approximately 8.30pm. Y6 children have been 

working extremely hard to put on a fantastic performance for their 

parents, we hope you enjoy it. This promises to be a super event! 

Year 6 End of Year Service in Church Hall — Wednesday 16th July @ 10.30am 

The Year 6 children will visit St Gabriel’s church hall during the school day. 

The service will include the presentation Bibles to the Year 6 children. 

Leavers and Presentation of Awards Service – Thursday 17th July @ 9.30am 

At this special service in the school hall, we will say goodbye to the Year 6 

class from the whole school community.  The service will include the 

presentation of the book donations to the school as well as the presentation 

of book  awards  to selected children across school, in Reception, Year 2, 

Year 4 and Year 6.  

Sports Day—  Well done to all the children who took part in this year’s 

sports day, we saw some tremendous effort and sportsmanship. Thank 

you to the family members who were able to come and spectate. 
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A big thank you to all our staff, children, parents and Governors for your hard work, 

dedication and support over this academic year.  

School closes at 3.30pm on Friday 18th July. 

We hope you have a restful Summer and we will see you on Tuesday 2nd September. 

End of Year Reports— Reports will be sent out with children on Tuesday 15th 

July. If you have any queries, please contact school to arrange to speak to 

your child’s class teacher. 

Attendance— Percentage attendance and number of late arrivals will 

be on your child’s report. Our school’s target attendance is 95% and 

above. When attendance falls below 90% this is officially classed as a 

‘cause for concern’. Please make every effort to ensure your child 

maximises every day in school.  

School Lunches—  Thank you to all your support with the move over to 

LCC providing our school lunches. We hope your children enjoy the 

new menu. The menu will remain the same  until w/c 10th November 

where a ‘Winter’ menu will be introduced. The menu will be sent out to 

parents nearer to the time so you can familiarise yourself and your 

child(ren). 

School Trip— Year 1, Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 all had wonderful times on 

their school trips. We hope the children came home and told you all about 

their experiences. Year 2 will be going on an RE curriculum trip to Blackburn 

Cathedral this morning to learn about religious buildings.  

Beacons— On the morning of Monday 7th July the ‘Open Arms’ group 

from church will be visiting school. Our Beacons will be talking and singing 

to our guests as well as serving them refreshments. 


